
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 October 2005 

5. ROAD NAMING 
 
 The Board considered a report requesting approval for one new road name and information on a 

proposed road name change. 
 
 The Board resolved to approve the proposed name “Bellbird Lane”. 
 
 


